Dear Families and Friends,
We hope all of you had a Thanksgiving filled with family, friends, and wonderful food. VOICES eNewsletter is back from the holiday as well and bringing you updates on progress at the memorial and in public policy reform. Also, VOICES director of family programs Dr. Robin Goodman has added a – entitled to help you cope with celebrating the holiday family traditions without your loved ones. 

VOICES is also sponsoring a healing interfaith prayer service in memory of the 9/11 victims at St. Paul’s Chapel on Saturday, December 17 from --- to ---. Look for an email invitation to the event with many more details in your inbox very soon. 

As always, VOICES is here to help you. Please contact our office for more information about VOICES mental health programs, special events, or public policy advocacy. 

